
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Buxton Lodge No.  115 

A. F. & A. M. 
4 Christian Row & Route 112 

Buxton, Maine 

 

Please notify the Secretary of mail &  

e-mail address changes. 

LIVING PAST MASTERS 
Westley Foye .................................... 1966 

Richard S. Berry ............................... 1968 

Barry W. Plummer, PDDGM .......... 1972 

John M. Conner, Jr. .......................... 1975 

Roland G. Hannaford, PDDGM ...... 1976 

Guy W. Plummer Jr. ........................ 1977 

Leighton S. Perkins .......................... 1978 

Barry W. Sargent .............................. 1981 

Mark R. Goodwin............................. 1982 

David T. Low ................................... 1984 

Harvey C. Donald............................. 1985 
Richard A. Lachance ........................ 1989 

Ronald B. Moore .............................. 1991 

James C. Bower ................................ 1992 

Paul H. Deschambault, PDDGM ..... 1993 
Richard C. Green .............................. 1994 

Troy Plummer .................................. 1995 

Gerald W. Gannett, PDDGM ........... 1996 
Michael A. Desjardins......................1997 

Wayne L. Butler ...............................1999 
Stephen E. Nichols ...........................2000 

Robert A. Roy ..................................2001 

Peter M. Clark ..................................2002 

Perry A. Clark ..................................2003 
Michael J. Gannett ...........................2004 

Mark E. Cadrette ..............................2005 

Chad E. Poitras, PDDGM ................2006 

Lincoln L. Turner .............................2007 
Matthew H. Brooker ........................2008 

Derrick K. Desjardins ......................2010 

David W. Ouellette...........................2011 

Nicholas P. Pinkham ........................2012 
Jason S. Grant  ..................................2013 

Dwaine K. Desjardins ......................2014 

Jamie. A. Grant.................................2015 

Richard L. Eilinger ...........................2016 
Dale E. Desjardins ............................2017 

Lloyd C. Bradbury ...........................2018 

Jason A. Tarr ....................................2019 

 
 

Communications are  held on the first Monday of 

the month, except on national holidays, when 

communications will be held the following  

Tuesday.  We are closed in July and August. 

Supper:   6:30 p.m.      Lodge Opens:   7:30 p.m. 

Do you need a ride to lodge or 
don't like to drive at night?? 

Call any officer listed in this trestle 

board, and they will  make arrangements 

for you to get to Lodge and home again. 

 

Scheduled Events 
 
 

March 2:  Monday, Buxton Lodge, Stated                                                                      

   Meeting,  6:30 supper, 7:30  meeting 

 

 
March 24:  Tuesday, Masters & Wardens,   

  Freedom Lodge,  6:30 supper, 7:30  meeting 

 

 

 

 

Visit the Grand Lodge website calendar 

http://www.mainemason.org/glcalendar.asp 

for more 18th district events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICERS FOR 2020 

Travis J. Lawrence .... Master ................ 615-2391 

Michael J. Trottier ..... Senior Warden .... 590-8840 

Matthew T. Hall ........ Junior Warden .... 939-0840 

Richard L. Hawkes .... Senior Deacon .... 232-6500 

Jason A. Sicina.......... Junior Deacon .... 649-2476 

Christopher B Milne.. Senior Steward ... 727-4896 

Charles Lafebrve ....... Junior Steward .... 653-5363 

Jason A. Tarr............. Chaplain ............. 615-6017 

Nickolas K. Fecteau, .  Marshal ............. 391-9676 

 Dennis J. Gervais ......  Tyler  ................  929-4468        

Troy Plummer ........... Treasurer ............ 229-7653 

 

Ronald B. Moore....... Secretary ............ 222-0563 

37 Town Common, Gorham, ME 04038 

e-mail:  buxton115@roadrunner.com 

 

Lodge Hall  727-5521 

 

mailto:buxton115@roadrunner.com


 
Greetings Brothers, 
 
Hopefully everyone has survived the rigors of the season that we have been having recently.   
We are looking forward to an exciting March.  Bro Jason Tarr has informed us that he has met 
with the Buxton Center School, and we will be expanding the Bikes-for-Books program to the 
pre-K students as well.   We are all looking forward to some warmer weather as spring 
approaches in hopes that more Brothers will be able to attend Lodge and other Masonic 
Events.  
 

Fraternally yours, 

Travis J. Lawrence 
Master, Buxton Lodge 

 
Brethren, if you would like to receive e-mails from Grand Lodge informing you of Masonic 
activities in our district and throughout the State, Maine Masonic College class schedules, and 
other timely information from the Grand Master and the Grand Secretary's office, send an e-mail 
to your secretary (buxton115@roadrunner.com) and he'll add you to the Grand Lodge e-mail list.  
You can later unsubscribe anytime. 

 

 

100 YEARS AGO:  The annual meeting and election of officers in 1920 was held in January.  
The installation of officers was held jointly with the O.E.S. on January 10 with Wor. Bro. Millard 
Dearborn as the installing officer.  Music was furnished by a quartet composed of Brothers 
Howard Davis, Wilbur Townsend, Ralph Bailey and William Rowe.  The Treasurer reported that 
we had balance of $475.53.  Later that year, the Trustees reported that the present hall would 
be leased from the owner, Bro Frank Hargraves, for $100 per year for five years. 

 
 

FIFTY-YEAR PLUS MEMBERS OF BUXTON LODGE 

Robert D  Bruce 70 yrs Donald Marean 56 yrs 

R  Keith Whitehouse 68 Barry W  Plummer 55 

Willard Boothby 63 Philip Dearborn 55 

Stanley L  Townsend Jr 63 Guy W  Plummer Jr 55 

Edward F  Newell Jr 62 Donald A  Pinkham 55 

Westley H  Foye 61 Harvey C  Donald 53 

Stanley D  Libby 60 John A   Smith 53 

Richard S  Berry 59 Robert L  Turner 52 

Earl Ray Smith 59 John M  Conner Jr 51 

Reginald  Plummer Jr 58 David R  Redlon 51 

Stanley Hall 58 Paul J  Macdonald 51 

R  Wayne Jose 57 Leighton S Perkins 50 

Roland K  Usher 57     

 
Brothers Roland Hannaford and Stephen Bradbury will be 50-year members this  November. 

Buxton Lodge No. 115 A. F. & A. M Trestle Board 

March, 2020 


